
   

PSALM 19 

 9 The fear of the Lord is pure, enduring for ever. 

The decrees of the Lord are firm, and all of them are righteous. 

10 They are more precious than gold, than much pure gold; 

they are sweeter than honey, than honey from the honeycomb. 

11 By them, your servant is warned; in keeping them, there is 
great reward. 

12 But who can discern their own errors? Forgive my hidden 
faults. 

13 Keep your servant also from wilful sins; may they not rule over 
me. 

Then I will be blameless, innocent of great transgression. 

14 May these words of my mouth and this meditation of my heart 

be pleasing in your sight, Lord, my Rock and my Redeemer. 

 

                              Welcome to Seacliff Uniting Church!                                                 
As we gather again in our Worship Centre at Seacliff, we extend a warm 
welcome, inviting you to share in worship and fellowship within the 
Covid-19 precautions at this time. Our Minister is Rev. Gary Stuckey.          
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    This Week at Seacliff   
Seacliff UC ‘Spring’ Studies:        2pm Tuesday 6th                      
or 11am Thursday 8th October 
 

                                 What’s News   
From Rev. Gary, who will be attending for Seacliff UC. 
SCHOOL CHAPLAINS COMMISSIONING SERVICE 
You are invited to attend the Commissioning Service of the 
School Chaplains from our local schools, in the Brighton, Glenelg 
and Marion Areas. Come and hear what the Chaplains are doing 
in their schools at the Lighthouse Community Church, 26 Jetty 

Rd Brighton, Sunday 11th October 2020 at 2pm. 

Refreshments will be provided following the Service. For more 
Information and to RSVP Contact Dianne Schroeder, Chairperson 
South Western Schools Ministry. 0439066470  
 

      Notes from the Treasurer                                       
Position vacant                                                                        
After 15 years (or so) of faithful service, Bruce Risby has advised 
me that he intends to retire from the position of Assistant 
Treasurer at the end of this year. This job has involved the 
collation, holding and banking (Marion ANZ) of our weekly 
Offerings and also acting as a co-signatory on the Bank Account 
for cheques and our internet banking. 
 I am keen to hear from anyone asap, preferably prior to our 
November AGM, who would like to serve our Church in this 
important positon. I suggest it be accepted on a year-by-year 
basis with no expectation that you will ‘inherit’ the Treasurer’s job 
in a few years! We can negotiate the details and sign the 
necessary authorizations in due course.  
                                              Blessings, David G. (Treasurer) 

Seacliff UC ‘Spring’ Studies   - Final session.                         
Held in our Middle Hall.  
Sessions on 6th October and 8th October led by Rev. Jim 
Winn. Topic: Does God really care? 

                                                     David, Annette and Rev. Gary 
 

 



Round the world in 90 minutes 
 As we celebrate 10 years of virtual travel and fellowship, 
TakeUs2 will be a special night next week, that is, Sunday 
11th October. Unfortunately, COVID restrictions have impacted 
on the arrangements and we have had to vary our plans.  A meal, 
of any kind, is just too hard to organise but we intend to 
compensate for that with a special dessert. 
Therefore, we will commence at 6:45 for the first part of our 
journey and then break for dessert and discussion of future 
possibilities before completing our journey.  
 To assist with organisation of seating and purchasing it will be 
appreciated if you can indicate your intention to be there. We 
have placed a sheet for you to sign on a table in the middle hall 
but if you are unable to do this please email me 
on gbg4lister@gmail.com with your intention. As we will be 
making on Tuesday please reply before then if you haven’t 
already done so. 
 We encourage you to attend and bring your friends. 
                                                                                  Geoff Lister 
Cogs n Coffee  
A great ride to Pt. Adelaide with 13 of us doing the trip, group talk 
is now all about preparing for our riding camp in Clare. 
Next week’s ride is to the Palais at Semaphore, meeting at Wattle 
Reserve at 8.30am.                                                            Brian 
 
Williamson Family Thanks 
Vera, Bernie and Family wish to thank the congregation at Seacliff 
Uniting Church for their prayers and messages of condolence 
following the death of their eldest Son Kenneth.   Your prayers 
and thoughts provided much needed support during this sad 
time.                                                                                   Bernie 
 

Prayer Point from UCA E-News                                             This 

week we pray for: Leading to Mental Health Month (1st – 31st 
October 2020), we pray for those who are confronted by the 
sadness, ambiguity and confusion of mental illness, and for those 
upon whom they depend for attention and compassionate care. 
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Worship Leader for Today: Rev. Gary Stuckey  HC                                
Lectionary for Today: 4 October 2020: Ex 20: 1 - 4, 7 - 9,    
12 - 20 ; Ps 19 ; Phil 3: 4b - 14; Mt 21: 33 - 46.               

Reminder for Stewards: 11 October 2020                                  
Bob Heywood     Brian Gepp 

  

 

 

                                       

Church Office Information 
Open Thursday and Friday  

9.30am – 12.30pm 

 8296 1517 

                            Email: office@seacliffuc.org 
                          Website:  www.seacliffuc.org 

Items for the Newsletter 

Please email items to 

newsletter@seacliffuc.org 

by 5pm on Wednesdays.   If 
you do not have access to 
email, please phone or call in 
at the church office and it will 
be forwarded for you.  

 

Our Minister is Rev. Gary 
Stuckey. 
Contact :   

Mobile : 0488 017 187,      

Home phone : 8270.2862  
email :  
minister@seacliffuc.org 
 

 

 

,Welcome to our Church.  
Things you need to know, especially if you are a visitor.                      
Fire exits are marked. Please take note. In the case of an 
emergency evacuation please gather on the Western Lawns 
under the Pine Tree. St John First Aid Kit - on top of the 
pigeon holes up from the ramp. Toilets are available through 
the door front right of the Worship Area or out through the 
turn around point on the ramp. Morning tea is held after the 
service – we hope you will join with us.  According to our 
Covit plan, please note the seating arrangements within the 
building for your safety. 

http://www.seacliffuc.org/
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